CORRESPONDENCE
8/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 04658-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 4:20 PM

To: ‘hatsoffforhumanrights@comcast.net’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181; Fix FEECA Now

Good Afternoon, Mr. Cummings.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: hatsoffforhumanrights@everyactioncustom.com <hatsoffforhumanrights@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 9:23 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Fix FEECA Now

Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk,

We have a second home in the small town of Sterling Massachusetts. The difference from Florida power companies is
staggering. In Sterling we have a large portion of our electricity from Renewable energy. We have storage capacity to
power the town for several days in case of an outage. Significant financial rebates are available in Massachusetts for
taking steps toward energy efficiency. And the result is significantly lower cost.

We know efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change —
but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency goals are holding us back. It’s past time for Florida to remove all
roadblocks to energy savings and to provide more and better energy efficiency programs to customers.

If a small Massachusetts town can provide high quality product and service while keeping costs down, surely Florida can
make serious improvement through better rule making.

Thanks for considering my thoughts.

Sincerely,

Frank Cummings

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316
hatsoffforhumanrights@comcast.net





